Sophie Turner on Lovely Jubbly.

Pony riders
jump to it f0r
a successful

se—ason

Sara Mills, of South Norfo]k Pony Club, sends
the first of her monthly reports

yhe summer has been filled
with success, out
competing for, South
Norfolk Pony Club.

@‘wer Kidner represented the-
club at the Pony Club Champs
dressage finals in Cheshire, and
finished an amazing 2nd in his
section, and 12th overall.

A thrilled senior eventing team
brought home The Bloom Cup for
the first time this year. Team
members were Emily Bloom, Alice
Young, Sophie Turner and Lily
Spruce.

At Burghley the showjumping
team of Lucy Taplin, Atiya
Bussey, Alice Young and Oliver
Kidner had an incredible
2nd-place success, just missing
out on the win through a pole in

the jump-off.

At the Wilkinson Sword Pony
Club Hunter Trial last weekend,
members had individual successes
with a win in the 80cm class by.
Millie Thurtle, and a team placing
of 5th. Also, Oliver Kidner had a
fantastic day with a 2nd in the 100 .
and 3rd-placing in the 90cm.

A super-friendly, small pony club,

. South Norfolk encourage all

members to have fun and compete.
To find out more about joining, call
Aline on 01508 550403 or have a
look at their South Norfolk Pony
Club website or Facebook page.

If you would like us to feature your
pony club, contact Liz Nice at
liz.nice@archant.co.uk

Above Lily Spruce; nght the Bloom Cup wmnmg group, top right, a group shot of the

) team at Burghley, where they came second
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